
 

 
 

 

City of Scottsdale 
Human Services Advisory Commission 

A Tour Related to Affordable Housing Hosted by City of Tempe 
“Hometown for All” Initiative 

***Amended Notice of Quorum 
10:00 a.m., Monday, December 5, 2022 

The Human Services Advisory Commission has been invited to attend a tour 
related to affordable housing hosted by City of Tempe, “Hometown for All” 
Initiative. The tour will commence at 10:00 a.m., and a quorum of the Human 
Services Advisory Commission may be present at any or all of the following 
locations:  

 “Hometown for All” Initiative Tour 
 

Valor on Eight 
1001 E. 8th Street 
Tempe, AZ 85281 

 
Gracie’s Village 

1540 E. Apache Blvd. 
Tempe, AZ 85281 

 
River at Eastline Village 
2016 E. Apache Blvd. 

Tempe, AZ 85281 

 
 
While a quorum of the Human Services Advisory Commission may be in 
attendance at any of these locations, the members of the Human Services 
Advisory Commission will not engage in any deliberations, decisions, or other 
legal action of the public body. 


